
 

Community Update 
Term 2, Week 7 

School Contact: Please contact the school if you require any additional information either by phone 

9309 3477 or hume.valley.sch@education.vic.gov.au  

 Premiers Reading Challenge   

The Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge is now 
open and Hume Valley School is excited to be 
participating. All children who meet the Challenge 
will receive a certificate of achievement signed by 
the Victorian Premier and former Premiers.  Please 
contact your son/daughter’s class teachers for their 
username and  password information. Follow the 
below link to access our PRC page on our website. 

PRC link 

Remote Learning  
Based on advice from the Victorian Chief 
Health Officer, HVS will continue with remote 
and flexible learning until Thursday 10 June. 
Please visit our school website for guidance 
how to access Google Classrooms. Follow the 
link below: 

How to access Google Classrooms click here. 

 Curriculum Day 
Postponed 

Due to the COVID-19 lockdown and increased 
restrictions the Curriculum Day that was 
planned for Friday 11th June is now 
postponed to Term 4.  

http://www.humevalley.vic.edu.au/index.php/premiers-reading-challenge/
http://www.humevalley.vic.edu.au/index.php/google-classroom/

